
At the vestry’s May 26, 2020 meeting: 

• Ledlie discussed the church’s approach to reopening, stating that he expects the church to 
take a conservative approach, but that there will hopefully be opportunities for small 
groups to gather in person.   

• Ledlie welcomed Missioner for Community Engagement Cami Caudill.  He also reported 
that Pastoral Assistant Susan Laing will retire at the end of June. 

• Tinu Ige provided an update regarding the forthcoming annual stewardship campaign, 
scheduled to occur from October 4, 2020 through November 22, 2020.  Tinu reported that 
the annual campaign committee is considering thoughtful ways to approach the campaign 
in light of the pandemic.   

• The vestry approved a budget for fiscal year 2020-2021.  The budget, which is balanced, 
establishes a stewardship goal ($2.37 million) equal to the amount raised during the 2019 
stewardship campaign.  The budget reflects reductions in costs without cutting staff. 


